ASCC Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel
Approved Minutes
Monday, February 15th, 2021							    12:30PM – 2:00PM
CarmenZoom

Attendees: Craigmile, Dinan, Hilty, Kwiek, Miriti, Ottesen, Panero, Vankeerbergen

1) Approval of 02/01/2021 Minutes
· Ottesen, Craigmile, unanimously approved 
2) Review current content criteria for GE Natural Science & GE Data Analysis
· The Panel held a continuation of their discussion from the last Panel meeting surrounding the GE submission forms and the current content criteria. After a robust, complete conversation, the Panel concluded that no further edits to the forms are needed at this time as they would like to monitor submissions as they come and alter the submission forms if they notice GE courses are not adhering to the content criteria as expected. 
· The Panel also discussed the problems of how current GE courses have B.A. vs. B.S. distinction that served to assist departments in determining the appropriate level of their courses. They determined that they are weary of the need to define, explicitly, what an appropriate level foundational course should look like. 
· Furthermore, the Panel is considering creating a process to monitor common/repeat errors they notice from GE course submissions for if they decide they need to reformat the information on the submission forms. 
· It was decided that a brief summary of this conversation will be delivered to the full Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee during Panel updates.  
